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Foundation for Learning in Tredyffrin/Easttown (FLITE) presents… 

T/E FLITE Crew vs. the Harlem Wizards 
One night only of trick hoops and alley-oops! 

Friday, April 15, 2016 
7:00 pm at Conestoga High School Gym 

Doors open at 6:00 pm 
The Foundation for Learning In Tredyffrin/Easttown (FLITE) has invited the Harlem Wizards 
to return to play a team of T/E teachers, administrators, and students. This popular community 

basketball event raises money to support FLITE-funded programs in our School District.  

Tickets available online only!  
 $12 – Advance tickets on sale March 8th at 10:00 am 

 ($14 tickets at the door, if  the event does not sell out online)

To purchase tickets, follow these directions: 
1. Go to www.flite-pa.org. 
2. Click on the FLITE vs. Harlem Wizards button. 
3. Follow the ticket purchasing directions posted. 
4. After making a purchase, you will receive a confirmation e-mail with a 

PDF file containing your tickets.  Please be sure to print your tickets and 
bring them with you to the game!  

Questions?
Visit FLITE’s website: www.flite-pa.org  or e-mail flite_wizards@flite-pa.org

The District is not an agent for this vendor nor does it endorse or guarantee its products.  

FLITE is a non-profit organization of parents and/or District personnel formally recognized 
by the Tredyffrin/Easttown School District. The Tredyffrin/Easttown School District has not 

released your name, address or e-mail address to us, unless previously authorized by you.

Tickets go on sale March 8th 

at 10:00 am!
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